
 

F. No. 22/06/2018-G 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 With reference to the RFP for identification of Service Provider to conduct 

Computer Based Examination (CBE) for Staff Selection Commission, it has come 

to the notice of the Commission that some prospective bidders are unable to 

upload support documents of their technical bid, online on CPP Portal. In the 

given context, the following announcement is being made: - 

“Bidders should submit the response to RFP for identification of Service provider 

to conduct Computer Based Examination, bearing tender ID. 2018_SSC_374343_1 

only through CPP Portal. 

Only those testimonials/copies of “agreements related to leased nodes”, which 

could not be uploaded on the CPP Portal, can be submitted as a hard copy along 

with an exact scanned copy in CD/DVD to SSC at Room No. 701, 7th Floor, Block 

No. 12, CGO Complex, Lodi Road, New Delhi 110003 on any working day on or 

before 3rd October 2018 by 1700 HRS 

 

 2. This issues with the approval of the Commission 

(R. C. Ahuja) 
Under Secretary (G) 

27th September, 2018 


